[image: image1.wmf]
Newsletter October 2010

Welcome to our first newsletter of the season: 

1. 
Minutes from the AGM have been sent out.  If you have not received them please let Amy or myself know. 

2. 
Final accounts for 2009/2010 season will be distributed in the next month. 

3. 
Registration - please help Klara to ensure she helps you to keep the paperwork up to date and no points are deducted for not complying with the rules. 

4. 
Press reports - keep them coming in to make sure we get constant publicity.  Reports to Amy by email. 

5.  
Refreshments - reminder that tea/coffee and biscuits are available in the pavilion for your team and your opposition after each game.  Either let Sara Marsh or Steph Strange (pavilion) know.  A nice way to finish your game. 

6. 
Cancellation of games - apologies to the teams affected, unfortunately for the second week we have had to cancel a game due to the unavailability of umpires for a specific time.  In addition thank you to the teams on the first date for some umpiring problems incurred. 

7. 
Umpires - our thanks to all umpires for their willingness to help the League at all times.  Please ensure you complete the Most Sporting Player section on the results slip. 

8. 
Umpire courses - there are courses coming up in the next couple of months.  Anyone interested please contact Amy for the application form. 

9. 
Chairmans Cup - round 1 has been drawn with 32 teams and will be sent out to the clubs taking part.  Round 1 to be completed by Saturday 13th November.  Results please send to me.   Draws can also be found on the web site for information. 

10.  
Results Slips - don't forget you can always scan them in and send by email to your Divisional Secretary. 

11. 
Posts - we have ordered some new posts and would ask everyone to please ensure they are put away so that they are not easily damaged.  

12. 
Dinner Dance - has been booked for Friday 24th June 2011 at the Selsdon Park Hotel.  


Wishing you the very best this season, any queries/assistance please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Amy. 

Thanks. 

JACKIE ROWLAND 

CNL CHAIR 

14.10.10 

